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GE HealthCare is working to solve the greatest challenges in healthcare that patients and clinicians face today and in the 
future. Together, we are not only building a healthier future but living our purpose to create a world where healthcare 
has no limits. Public policy has a direct impact on the work that we do. Therefore, employees engage with public officials 
to advance smart health and technology policy at all levels of government—local, state, and federal. Employees educate 
officials on GE HealthCare’s operations, emerging technologies and markets, as well as on our views on public policy 
issues. All advocacy done by our employees on pending U.S. legislation is included in our quarterly Lobbying Disclosure 
Act (LDA) filings.

GE HealthCare conducts lobbying activities in compliance with applicable laws and regulations governing such activities. 
In the U.S., certain communications with federal, state, and/or local government officials or government employees 
may be reportable as lobbying communications included in GE HealthCare’s LDA reports and/or state or local lobbying 
disclosure reports. Certain countries outside the United States may also require disclosure of lobbying activities.

Before engaging in lobbying activities, employees are asked to contact GE HealthCare’s U.S. Head of Government Affairs 
& Policy or their designee. GE HealthCare regularly trains employees on what types of activities and communications 
constitute reportable lobbying activities. Prior approval from GE HealthCare’s U.S. Head of Government Affairs & Policy is 
required before GE HealthCare may retain an outside entity to engage in lobbying activities.

Reviewing and reporting lobbying expenses
GE HealthCare’s Federal Lobbying Disclosure Reports can be found here:

• 2023 Q1

• 2023 Q2

• 2023 Q2
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